
October PTA Meeting 3 Takeaways! 

 

1. Kitchen Tour planning is on track – volunteers are needed to help with the 

big day, Saturday, October 21st.  Please contact Kerry Patterson or Nicole 

Behler if you can volunteer for an AM or PM shift. 

2. PTA funded after school Enrichment is off to a great start! There are still 
opportunities to enroll, please contact Eileen Lin or Oyuna Marcello if 
interested. Don’t miss out! 

3. Upcoming events: “Week of Respect” is underway and the Halloween 

parade is scheduled for Tuesday, October 31st at 1:00 (11:35 dismissal that 

day). 


